
The Ministry of Works hereby informs all ministries, 
departments and the public, that the Ministry of Works 
Headquarters in Belmopan and its Santa Elena Office will 
close today, August 20, 2020, at 11:00 a.m. This is to 
accommodate the saniƟzaƟon of both offices.

Management regrets any inconveniences caused by this 
closure.

NormalNormal business will resume at 8:00 a.m. on Monday, August 
24th, 2020.


